Submission ID: 26105

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for the below notice of proposed provision of powers of compulsory acquisition in respect of additional land.
We have considered the additional plan as highlighted in the consultation documents and we do not believe that this will
impact National Highways network or assets.

As such, | can confirm that our response is unchanged from our previous responses with respect of West Burton Solar
Project.

Kind regards

Catherine Townend

Spatial Planner



